
      Events Coming Up               
                   
March 28 ~ Holy Thursday/ Grade Cards
                       sent home
March 29 - April 8 ~ Easter Break/No School
April 26 ~ Back to the Wild field trip ~ more info 
to come after break but parents are welcome 
to join us.
                 
                  

J

   First Grade Newsletter 
  Week of March 25, 2024

Dear Parents,
     The students had fun during our retreat. Thank you to everyone that helped. We 
appreciate it!
   Our school lenten project is collecting snacks for local cancer centers to give to the 
patients. First grade is being asked to bring in crackers, chips, pretzels and/or Lorna 
Doone cookies this week.  Thank you for your support.
   We hope everyone has a blessed Easter and a relaxing break. Hopefully the weather 
will cooperate for the Solar Eclipse!
We will have a field trip to Back to the Wild on Friday April 26th. Parents are welcome to 
attend but you must drive separately. More info will be sent after break.

        Homework this Week
 Mon.~  Go over Graded Papers, practice Word Study, Read: Your Choice
 Tues. ~ Math worksheet,  Read: Your Choice
 Wed. ~  Math worksheet,  Read: Your Choice
Thurs. ~ Holy Thursday, no homework

     March
   Birthdays
Hendrix ~ 2 
Aubrey ~ 5
Clayton ~ 16
Charlotte ~ 24

 

Phonics Words
       
    The Word Study    
Assessment will be 
 Tuesday March 26th
        
 Long i: i, y, igh, ie 
      
 
           
High Frequency Words:
  caught, flew, know,
  laugh, listen, were
    
               

Things we will be learning

Religion: Lent/Holy Week
Reading: Point of View
Story: Your Choice
                                                     
Phonics: Long i: i, y, igh, ie
Grammar: see/saw
                                                     
Math: Addition and subtraction to 20  
Social Studies: Goods & Services
Science: Life Sciences



Dear Parents,
  We will have a Sharing Day this Thursday, Jan. 11th. The 
students may bring in 1 item that they would like to show the 
class and also tell us about their special item.  It may be 
something they received for Christmas but does not have to 
be. The toy must be able to fit into their bookbags. Please do 
not send in anything breakable or an item that is just too 
special to your child for fear that something may happen to it.  
The toy will stay in their book bags until it is Sharing Time.
Thank you,
First Grade Teachers
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Dear Parents,

     Thursday, March 21 we will be having our First Grade Lenten 
Retreat.  We will have our retreat in the St.Paul Gathering Space. The 
students will be learning about the Stations of the Cross and doing 
activities that are related to Lent.  The retreat will begin after Mass on 
Thursday and last till the end of the day. 
     The students will be able to wear their a Flyer shirt with uniform 
pants. We will be eating lunch in the Gathering Space, as a class, so 
we would like the students to pack a lunch.  If they forget to bring a 
packed lunch they can buy lunch in the cafeteria and then bring it to 
the Gathering Space.
    If you would like to help with one of the activities you are more than 
welcome to come and help out.

Thank you,
First Grade Teachers
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